
 

 

 
PROPOSED REGULATION OF STREET TRADING  

 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to adopted powers under Section 3 and 
Schedule 4 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous Provisions) Act 1982, it is 
intended that (subject to consideration of representations received by the date 
specified below) a resolution be passed rescinding the current prohibited streets 
designation prior to, (subject to consideration of representations received by a 
specified date), the passing of a further resolution designating all street within the 
Cherwell District Council area as consent streets for the purpose of street trading.  A 
draft of the proposed resolution is set out below: 
 
"RESOLVED that pursuant to Schedule 4 of the Local Government (Miscellaneous 
Provisions) Act 1982, that the current prohibited streets designation within the 
Cherwell District Council area be rescinded.   
 
The resolution shall take effect on [date to be inserted, which must not be before the 
expiration of the period of one month beginning with the day on which the resolution 
is passed]."   
 
If the resolution is passed, it will mean that street trading in the streets subject to the 
current designation will no longer be prohibited, but upon the passing of the 
resolution designating all streets as consent streets, street trading in all streets within 
the Cherwell District Council area will be subject to the obtaining of consent.  Subject 
to the consent street designation, anyone who engages in street trading in any street 
within the Cherwell District Council area without consent will be committing an 
offence and will be liable on summary conviction to a fine not exceeding level 3. 
 
Anyone wishing to make representations about the intended resolution should do so 
in writing to the Licensing Manager, at the addresses given below, by not later than 
TBC. 
 
All such representations received by that date will be considered before it is decided 
whether or not to pass the resolution.   
 
Dated: TBC 

Sue Smith 
Chief Executive 

The Licensing Department 
Bodicote House 
Banbury 
Oxfordshire, OX15 4AA 
 
licensing@cherwell-dc.gov.uk 


